Jeff Watson

From: Erin Moore

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 3:56 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: FW: BL-13-00020 Suebert

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This one should be Ok. There is one proposed lot line that comes close to existing houses and outbuildings for the
proposed 3 acre lot but it looks as though it should be far enough away from any existing wells.

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 3:17 PM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan; Erin Moore; Joe Gilbert
Subject: BL-13-00020 Suebert

BL-13-00020 Suebert

Christina, Holly (Erin), and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

Jetfrey A. Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

E]lensl)urg WA 08926

jelf.-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-935-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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